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We express our appreciation to Mr. John Delaney for the professional and appropriate manner in which he conducted the
hearing today. We felt like we were listened to and that our concerns and issues were heard. We also appreciate the
participation of Tana Heninger and Rob Wilson with Bridgerland Water Company (BWC) and there proposal to resolve our
water issues. We commit to working with them on a solution.

There is one item that we failed to raise that we would like you to consider. Our mistake of dating the previous occurrence
of the water freezing in the BWC line as 2021 instead of 2019 brings forward an additional question. We believe the BWC
is totally accurate in their accounting of our paying for water in 2021 but would like them to account for our payments, if
any were made, in 2019? This request was also made in our email dated September 15, 2023. We still contend that Ted
Wilson waived our payments in 2019 and would request that BWC provide any documentation that they have that would
dispute this.

Again, we appreciate those who participated today and the process that has been followed.

Sincerely,
Martell and Ronda Menlove
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